
 

 

San Bernardino County Board of Supervisors  

collecting gift cards and toys for  
our troops’ families here at home 

 and AT&T prepaid phone cards  
to be sent to our deployed troops. 

and County Veterans Affairs are  

If  you would like to help brighten the holiday season 
for our troops and their families, donations are 
being collected at your local County Library and 
  County Fire Station, or call Veterans Affairs at  

(909) 387-5524 
for a collection center near you.  

 

We will be collecting donations 
through Wednesday, December 17th. 

Some suggestions for donations: 
Gift Cards 
(for families here at home) 
 

^ Department stores 
^ Toy stores 
^ Grocery stores 
^ Visa/MasterCard-

type gift cards 

Toys and Games 
(for our troops’ kids) 
 

^ Board games 
^ Toys 
^ Dolls and stuffed animals 
^ Small electronics 
^ Coloring books/crayons 
^ Books 

Prepaid phone cards (so our troops can phone home) 
AT&T phone cards provide the most minutes for our troops. Also, military supplier AAFES is making 
these cards available to everyone at reduced cost at: https://thor.aafes.com/scs/default.aspx 
  


